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From: KnowWho Auto Mailer <automail@knowwho.com>

Sent: Thursday, October 27, 2016 9:29 AM

To: Haley, Nikki

Subject: Soda Taxes

Dear Gov. Nikki R. Haley,  

 

I am not in favor of local governments being able to tax soft drinks and other sugar-sweetened beverages.   

 

Sincerely,  

 

Mr. Jennifer Hallex  

2320 E. North St. Ste MM  

Greenville, SC 29607-  

jenniferhallex@gmail.com  

(864) 438-4577 


